Professor Wilson Duff,
Department of Anthropology
and SoeiologygUniversity of B.Co
Vancouver B.Co

Dear Mr, Duff:

I just wish to inform you that I might

be away for about three weeks from today, if the Doctor keep me
that lomgi I do not know as to which hospital, Prince Rupert Regional

hospital or Miller's “ememorial Hospital at Terrace,B.C.

Should amy thing becomes urgent about the Kitwamecool; you can get
in touch with our Chief Councillor Meo Edgar Good, Box 4, Kitwanga;B.Co

his phone # 849-5490,

Yours most respeetfully,
Deco 13,1974 Peter Williams, Pres, Kitwancool,

Box 134 Kitwanga;BsCo



